Georgia-Pacific Corporation 12995 NE SR 65

Timothy S. Adams P. O. Box 322
Piant Manager Hosford FIL 32334

Telephone (850) 379-3778
Facsimile (404) 232-4194

July 15, 2005

Mr. Jeff Koerner

Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

2600 Blair Stone Road, MS-5505

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
Via CERTIFIED MAIL
70042510000291754621

RE: 0770010-002-AC, PSD-FL-282A
Air Emissions Testing

Dear Mr. Koerner:

Georgia-Pacific Corporations OSB plant located in Hosford Florida is submitting this letter to request a
sixty(60) day extension for permit No. PSD-FL-282A. Section II, Paragraph 10 of the permit requires submittal of
the operation permit application ninety days prior to expiration of the permit. In order to have the permit in ninety
(90) days before expiration of the construction permit and to see the results of the test with the equipment running at
their optimal performance, GP is requesting a sixty day extension of the construction permit. With the exception of
the Specialty saw/sander, all of the equipment has been installed but does not yet run consistently at maximum
capacity. lnstallation of the Specialty saw/sander, EU 006, is expected to be complete by August 5. The sixty day
extension will allow the completion of construction for the Specialty saw/sander and have the equipment ready to
run at its maximum capacity for the test.

We have scheduled emission testing for the week of August 29 and we should receive the results within a month
following the test. The test results will be submitted within 45 days following the test. The Title V application will
be submitted to your office by October 17, 2005.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact the site Environmental Coordinator, Joe Robinson, at 850-379-
4017.

Sincerely,

Cc: Environmental Files
Tracy White
Margarete Vest, P.E.



